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APRIL/MAY 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

April: 

  5 ..................  Dena Stockstill 

  9 ....................... Laura Taylor 

  14 ...............  Jessica Buesing 

  18 .................  Stormey Allen 

   

May: 

  2 .....................  Rhoda Moore 

  10 .................  Diana Eckhoff 

  25 ......................  Lori Haney 

   

 

FRIENDSHIP 

LUNCHEONS 
 

 All friendship luncheons begin 

at 11:30 a.m.  Bring friend 

and/or potential member! 

 

April 11 ...................... Dennys 

April 18 .......... Little Big Horn 

April 25 .. El Espolon, Hwy 65 

May 2 .............. Board meeting 

 To be announced 

May 9 ..................... Applebees 

May 16 ......... Country Kitchen 

May 23 ........... Bandanas BBQ 

May 30 ........................ Perkins 

 

 

NEW MEMBERS 
 

We would like to welcome the 

following new members: 

 

Emma Dieckman 

Betty Albrecht 

Joanna Anderson 

 

 

 

 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

 

TBD – Lobby Day with Missouri Women’s 

            Network 

April 20 – Executive Board Meeting at Hilton 

                  Garden Inn, Independence 

April 20 – Board of Directors Meeting at Hilton 

                  Garden Inn, Independence 

April 21-22 – 2017 State Conference at Hilton 

                       Garden Inn, Independence 

 

 

SEDALIA BUSINESS WOMEN AND 

BWM-BUSINESS WOMEN OF MISSOURI 

FACEBOOK SITES 

 

Sedalia Business Women and BWM-Business 

Women of Missouri have Facebook sites that 

keep members up to date on activities.  Cindy 

Goalder does occasional videos that can be a 

valuable resource on recent and upcoming 

activities and events.  Search Facebook for these 

sites and send a friend request 

 

 

CASA IN HER SHOES EVENT 
 

CASA will be hosting their 3rd Annual In Her 

Shoes event on April 14th from 5:00 to 9:00 p.m. 

at the Sedalia Shrine Club.  Tickets are $50 each 

or you can buy a table for 8 for $350.  I would 

love it if some SBW sisters wanted to get 

together and have a table.  Robin Balke won 2 

tickets to the event in the Red Purse.  If 6 other 

members wanted to get together to go with her, 

that would make a table of 8, and I would still 

give the $50 discount, making the amount of 6 

tickets $250.   

 

Lori Haney 

 

April 5 

Board Meeting 

5:30 p.m. 

 

April 5 

Regular 

Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

May 

Board Meeting 

TBA 

 

May 3 

Regular 

Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

Meeting 

Location 

Sedalia 

Country Club 

 

Welcome! 

We’re glad 

you’re here.  If 

you are new to 

SBW or 

considering 

joining, we 

invite to speak 

to our 

Membership 

Chairman 

Mickayla 

Peters. 



MESSAGE FROM DISTRICT DIRECTOR 

MICHELLE SPARKS 
 

Well, it is hard to believe that another Business 

Women's year is drawing to a close and that next 

month we will be installing another new State 

President and another new NW Regional 

Director.  Ruth Christian from Harrisonville is 

the new appointed Director.  I for one have 

found this year of being your NW Director very 

rewarding in the fact that I got the opportunity 

to visit all 6 chapters of my region: Excelsior 

Springs, Harrisonville, St. Joseph, Maryville, 

Chillicothe, and Sedalia.  I would like to thank 

those that helped me get there:  my husband 

Chris, Della Schnakenberg, Cindy Goalder, 

Sandra Shermuly.  I had the privilege of leading 

the NW Regional Fall Conference last 

September.  We had Kris Wade, from the KC 

Justice Project speak to us about "Human 

Trafficking".  She herself was a Survivor.  As 

many of you remember she spoke to us at our 

local last July.  I even got to be in on the ground 

breaking first meeting of the new club, The 

Greater Kansas City Business Women.  They 

will be installed at the NW Inspirational 

Breakfast in Excelsior Springs on March 24, 

2018.  I have enjoyed my time serving and 

considerate it an honor that I got to represent this 

region and wish nothing but the best for my 

successor in the next coming year 2018-2019.  

 

All the Best Wishes, 

 

Michelle Sparks 

Northwest Regional Director   

 

 

SEDALIA AREA LITERACY COUNCIL 

TEA & AUCTION 
 

Sedalia Area Literacy Council will hold their 

18th Annual Tea & Auction on Sunday, April 22, 

2018 at Our Savior Lutheran Church, 3700 W. 

Broadway, Sedalia.  Doors open at 1:00 with 

Auction and Tea at 2:00.  Tickets cost $5.00 and 

are available at Readers World or at the door. 

 

 

MEMBER NOTES 

 

We would like to extend our sympathies to the 

following members at the loss of a family 

member: 

 

Judy Ebers – son 

Frances Summers – husband 

 

********** 

 

Amanda and Jason Herrick are the proud parents 

of Delilah Rose Herrick born December 8, 2017, 

weighing 8 lbs. 14 oz. and 21 inches long.  

Congratulations Amanda and Jason! 

 

 ********** 

 

Cole Camp Community Center will host a 5K 

run on April 21, 2018.  Registration fee is $15 

until April 3rd and $20 after April 3rd and until 

the date of the run.  Registration begins at 7:30 

a.m. with run starting at 8:00 a.m. 

 

********** 

Ida Shephard has been moved to an assisted 

living facility in Columbia.  Her new address is 

Lenoir Woods Assisted Living, 3701 S. Lenoir 

St., Columbia, MO 65201. 

 

********** 

 

Cindy Mueller-Lewellyn’s new email address is 

cmuellerlewellyn@gmail.com. 

 

********** 

 

 

If you have any news for the newsletter please 

email me at debbie@buckleylawfirm.com or 

randy1525@charter.net, or call me at 826-9276. 

                          Debbie Ulmer 


